
Date: Wed, 14 Nov 2001 21:32:04 -0400 (AST)
From: Angelica Silva <angelica@is.dal.ca>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: Question about OATHILL Lake

Dr. Mandavile

we spoke sometime ago and I would appreciate knowing if you would have
specific information about OATHILL Lake (physical characteristics,
productivity) in your web page.  Also, I would like to know if you would
be able to give a lecture to the Limnology class in relation to the
current monitoring of lakes in Nova Scotia. I know this is a short 
notice,
but if feasible Nov 19 or 21 it would be great. 

Please let me know,

Angelica Silva
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